
 
Dec. 1, 2021 
 
Reynolda Smiles Rezoning: Community outreach summary 
 
I am letting you know that my community information letters were distributed  
November 16.  I hand delivered them to the businesses and residences within 
500 feet of my office.  I delivered 27 notices.   I have waited to hear responses 
until November 28.   So far no responses have come from any of the neighbors. 
To be comprehensive there was one business owner who thought it was silly that 
I needed to rezone my parking lot so I could park there. I don’t agree with his 
position but I wanted to report all my findings as instructed.   
 
Andy Geer 
 




